



GVAHA BOARD MEETING MINUTES

May 16, 2017

7:00 pm- Georgetown Ice Arena

BOARD MEMBERS:

Present: Greg Raad, Kelli Sterley, Mike Hatkowski, Cori Wilson, Greg Raad, Joel Breazeale, Mike Howey

Absent: Craig Sterley, Rebecca VanDenBerg, Jack Williams

Quorum present?- Yes

Others Present- No

PROCEEDINGS:

Called to order by Greg Raad at 7:05 pm

OPEN COMMENTS - no visitor topics

Secretary Report

- April Minutes submitted and approved

Treasurer Report – presented by Greg

- In need of candidate for treasurer
- Greg and Mike Hatkowski have completed 2017/18 budgets
- Jersey vendor has been chosen

VP of Travel Report –

- Bantam A – Pratt – needs a few players
- Discussions of House/Travel commitment dates
 - PeeWee- AA – solid roster
 - Bantam AA – full roster
 - Midget A – Disbanded – try to move eligible players to JV
- Tryout jerseys – need smaller sizes. Pee wee A and AA did not have. Mike to get pricing to Greg.

VP House Report – Jim Rozema

- Concerned about numbers for Pee Wee House.

Hockey Director Report- Jack Williams/Joel Breazeale

- Goalie coaching possibility. Discussions of good and bad with current Bandit program.
- Discussions of how goalies can be more involved in skill skates.
- Golf outing – Simplifying and making it a competition. Just golf. Less sponsors, etc.

Fundraising Report – Kelli Sterley

- New families are inquiring about Script
- BW3 fundraiser – coincide with coaches meeting.
- Golf outing is being planned by Jack Williams and Greg Mulder

Communications Director Report – Rebecca VanDenBerg

- Discussions on what is the easiest way for the members to submit forms and for the association to keep them.
- House will register through township website
- Need to do a communication to promote the athletes that made the Meijer State Games teams.

Township Representative Report – Mike Hatkowski

- Discussion of how the GVAH and township website will work together.
- Kelli will research to be sure PDFs area fillable.
- PHA camp is on the calendar.
- West sheet is melted. No roller hockey this year but will be hosting a roller derby game.
- B&R is almost moved out. New vendor is being researched.
- Greg discussed flexibility for game times for managers during scheduling.
- Kelli to put together binders for team manager.

MAHA Representative Report – presented by Greg

- July 13-16th – summer meeting at Grand Traverse

President's Report

- Memorial Day parade – looking for players to skate. Sterley trailer will be used. Candy budget will be split between organization and

NEW BUSINESS

- Meeting adjourned at 7:51 pm

Next Meeting Scheduled for Tuesday, 6/20/2017 @ 7pm